
The fastener industry lost a pioneer and champion upon 

the passing of Bill Donahue Sr. on September 1, 2024.   

BILL DONAHUE SR. 
SCHOLARSHIP

In memory of Bill Sr. and his countless contributions to 

the NEFDA, the association has created the 

Bill Donahue Sr. Scholarship. 

The NEFDA is currently accepting donations for the new 

Bill Donahue Sr. Scholarship in Bill’s honor, matching total 

contributions up to $2,500.

Donate online, by email, or by phone at 816-686-8987

https://www.paypal.com/donate/?hosted_button_id=B86P5YU4PPPDA
mailto:nefda@nefda.com



